BURNT BY PHOENIX?

Federal government workers on the South Island will mark the second anniversary of
the rollout of the disastrous Phoenix pay system by marching and rallying in
downtown Victoria on February 28.

LUNCHTIME RALLY
1230 Government Street
FEBRUARY 28, 12:00-1:00

PSAC Pay Advocates will also be available at the location on Government Street to
provide Phoenix First Aid and assist members who have been having problems with
the pay system between 11AM and 2PM. Members who are having Phoenix
problems are encouraged to drop by any time before or after the rally.

Transportation for PSAC members to and from the rally will be available, contact your
Local Executive or the Victoria Regional Office for more information.
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